
From:                                         Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent:                                           07 October 2018 23:57
To:                                               Ludmilla Iyavoo
Subject:                                     Re: Simon Cordell
 
Dear Ludmilla Lyavoo
 
I was wondering if you had any update yet regarding the panel meeting on the 28/09/2018 as I have not heard anything. 
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell

Sent from my iPhone

On 2 Oct 2018, at 16:08, Ludmilla Iyavoo <Ludmilla.Iyavoo@enfield.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Lorraine Cordell,
 
Thank you for your emails and your phone calls. I have been in meetings so was unable to attend to them.
 
I am taking instructions from my officers and will respond to your emails in due course.
 
Kind regards,
Ludmilla Iyavoo
Solicitor
Corporate Team
Legal Services
Enfield Council
Silver Street
Enfield EN1 3XY
 
DX 90615 Enfield 1
 
Telephone: 020 8379 8323
Fax: 020 8379 6492
 
Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities.
 
Classification: OFFICIAL
 
 

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> 
Sent: 02 October 2018 15:32
To: Ludmilla Iyavoo <Ludmilla.Iyavoo@enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Simon Cordell
 
Dear Ludmilla Lyavoo
 
Could you please get back to me with an update as to what’s going on. I have spoke to Lemmy today and he does
not know anything, but when he gets back to the office he would give you a message to contract me, I have left
voice messages for a call back for an update on your office number and I have also sent emails and heard nothing
from you, could you please get back to me with an update, as my son can’t take much more of what he is having to
live with.
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Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell

Sent from my iPhone

On 1 Oct 2018, at 17:56, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Dear Ludmilla Lyavoo
 
Could you give me an update please as I have not heard anything.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine

Follow us on Facebook Twitter Twitter http://www.enfield.gov.uk

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building
strong communities. Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of the
London Borough of Enfield. This email and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential
and intended solely for the named addressee. It may contain privileged and confidential information and if you
are not the intended recipient and receive it in error you must not copy, distribute or use the communication in
any other way. All traffic handled by the Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to recording/and
or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses but we cannot guarantee that it will be free of viruses or malware. The
recipient should perform their own virus checks.
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